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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

     
 

                      
 

Here are some pictures from the restoration of the fire-ravaged house. It makes us happy to see how fast the 

restoration of the outside has proceeded. But then the work stopped, because the money we sent had run out. 

Thanks to the additional support from friends of the Foundation, the three families who lost both their home 

and a family member in the fire, we have now been able to send more money, so the work will start again. A 

warm thank you to each and every one! Hopefully the families will be able to move back in soon. 
 
     

       
 

In August the parish in Voivodeni arranged, thanks to a financial contribution from the Bread Foundation, a 

three-day youth camp in Praid, a short hour’s school bus ride (64 km) in the direction east-south-east from 

Voivodeni. Of the 7,000 inhabitants of Praid county, most of them (97%) are Hungarians. The municipa-

lity’s main income comes from a large salt mine producing salt for industries as well as for food. The salt 

mine is annually visited by around 400 000 tourists and of course the 26 youths from the camp also visited. 

The priest Denes Csaba also arranged competitions about the Bible and about sports. “During these days our 

souls were filled”, says Denes. 
 

   
 

Late summer greetings from the SB Foundation and us board members, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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